ST. STEPHEN’S JUNIOR SCHOOL

We Model What We Value

I
Welcome Back ! :

We hope that the children had a restful and enjoyable winter break. The end of last term was full of :
I

I

exciting and interesting events and we are so proud of how the children dealt with the action packed
timetable! We are excited to welcome everyone back to a third term in Year 6.

Reading Logs I

Please can we remind all children and families that they have a reading journal that is to be completed :
every week. This is a tool to support building the children’s independence ready for secondary school. In |
addition, children should be completing an Accelerated Reader quiz each time they complete a book. The :
I

I

I

quizzes assess your child’s understanding of the book they’ve completed.

I . I
! Spelling |
I The children will continue to be tested on 10 words a week. A spelling test will be completed as part of :
: the KS2 SATS, ,

I
I Maths Homework I
: Each Friday your child will bring home approximately 10 questions linking to the learning covered in class. :
I This should be completed and returned for the following Friday. All children should continue to practise
1 |
I I
I I

their times tables as these are fundamental in accessing the Year 6 curriculum.

I
: Days to Remember I
I We will be continuing with the same PPA day as last term. Please find these outlined below. :
: e Monday — Spelling test I
: e Monday - P.E day :
! I
I
I
I
: I
I

e Tuesday —P.E day

Please send children into school with their P.E kits on P.E days.

Reminders
Equipment: After a busy term of learning, lots of the children’s equipment will have run out. Please check
that your child still has the equipment needed to support their learning. This includes: a black handwriting
pen, pencil, pencil sharpener, ruler and glue stick. Please name items.

Uniform: Please name items of clothing. The correct school uniform should be worn every day. Hoodies
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I Water bottles: Please make sure your child comes to school each day with a water bottle. I
[ |
I |
I |
I and jumpers with slogans are not part of our school uniform. Please go to the Office if you need anything. :
I

I |
I |
[ |

: Thank you from the Year 6 teachers.
I Miss Williams, Mr May, Mrs Collis, Miss Fright and Miss Reynolds



